## **Snug River Works**

If you haven't wandered down to the Snug River track lately, it's worth having a gander at the latest progress on the river regeneration near the school. Aided by our Green Army Grant, Snug Landcare's Tasmanian Landcare Fund grant, and support from Kingborough Council the section the river west of the Channel Highway has been transformed into a lovely walking, outdoor classroom and picnic area.

The river path now runs continuously from Snug Beach up the river to almost the Snug Tiers Rd Bridge, a distance of almost 2.5km. A lovely wildlife haven has been created with bandicoots and platypus regularly sighted. The Snug Land and Coast Care Facebook page has more information: (https://www.facebook.com/snuglandandcoastcaregroup/), and the group is also holding its Annual General Meeting on the 5<sup>th</sup> April, from 7:30pm in the Snug Community Hall. New members and visitors are welcome to attend and contribute to bush regeneration in the area.



